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I oppose  any legislative action that will co-opt local or state police officers into 
federal ICE apprehensions.  We are moving rapidly toward a fascist state and an SS 
law enforcement  system.  The president has enough officers to enforce his policies 
with  those already under his control and the private militias he released on Jan 20. He
does not need to weaponize local police against our communities


